A regular meeting of the Planning Board, Town of Yorktown, was held on January 25, 2010, at
the Yorktown Community and Cultural Center, 1974 Commerce Street The Vice Chair, John
Flynn, was present, as were the following members present:

John Savoca
Absent: Bob Giordano

Dave Klaus

Also, present were: John Tegeder, Director of Planning, Robyn Steinberg, Town Planner, Karen
Wagner, attorney to the Planning Board, and Ann Kutter, Conservation Board.

The Planning Board meeting of January 25, 2010 could not be opened as the Board lacked a
quorum.

The meeting was dismissed at 8:30 pm.
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